
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
 03.11.2023 

 
Rememberance Sunday 

Next week, Year 6 pupils will be selling poppies at breaktime. If you would like  
your child to purchase a poppy, please send in a coin donation.  

 
 
 

Pantomime 

On Tuesday 7th November, the children will be enjoying a performance of Snow White, as the PTA have 
kindly arranged for a theatre production company to come into school! 

 

BBC Children In Need 

This year, we are fundraising for Children in Need on Friday 17th November and the theme will be 
SPOTacular! The children can to come to school in something spotty, yellow or colourful. Pudsey ears are 
welcome! Please do not send any money into school. If you would like to donate, please click our Just Giving 
link: https://www.justgiving.com/page/mulbarton-primary-school-
1698922157919?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fmulbarton-primary-school-
1698922157919&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

House Plants 

We would like to increase the number of house plants we have in school. If you have any house plants in good 

condition that you would be happy to donate to the school, please take them to the school office.  
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Wet weather play 

We love to play outside as often as we can, come rain or shine! Therefore, please can you ensure that all 
children have named welly boots, a jumper and a rain coat in school every day. If it is your child’s football 
day, they may bring in a spare pair of trainers to change into. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Defibrillator 

We are delighted to announce that our first defibrillator has been fitted in school. Staff are being trained in 
its use.  

 

 

 

Mulbarton Church Christmas Holiday Club 

Following the success of the holiday club we have decided to offer a one-day event at Christmas focusing on the 

Christmas story of Jesus’ birth. 

The day is planned for Thursday 21st December and will run from 9.30am - 2.30pm in the lower school hall. If you 

want to book your child(ren), please do so by emailing holidayclub@mulbchurch.org.uk. 

The cost is £3 per child with a slight reduction for families booking two children on.  

Please ensure you include in the email: 

• Child’s name and year group 
• Two emergency phone numbers 
• Any medical or dietary needs 

If you chose to stay on our mailing list and have already booked for this event, you do not need to do so again.  

Looking forward to seeing you and your children again! (Bev Theobald) 
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Diary dates 

November - 2023 

Monday 6th Reading Café – Year 5 (2.00pm – 3.00pm) 

Tuesday 7th Pantomime 

Wednesday 8th Reading Café – Year 3 (9.00am – 10.00am) 

Thursday 9th Reading Café – Year 2 (9.00am – 10.00am) 

Friday 10th Reading Café – Year 4 (10.30am – 11.30am) 

Friday 10th Open morning for Reception intake 2024 

Tuesday 14th Reading Café – Year 6 (9.00am – 10.00am) 

Wednesday 15th  Reading Café – Year 1 (2.00pm – 3.00pm) 

Wednesday 15th  Year 2 trip to Pizza Express 

Thursday 16th Year 1 trip to ROARR Dinosaur Park 

Friday 17th Children in Need  SPOTacular 

Monday 20th Whole School Flu Vaccination 

Friday 24th  Open Afternoon for Reception intake 2024 

 


